
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Annual Meeting Volunteer Celebration  

 

 

Watch Here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y9b_elJmwcc 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y9b_elJmwcc
https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=5bc86e2349&e=70c75d0f2b


  

 
 

 

Virtual Earth Day Challenge 

by Jalynsey Brown 

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=618e393353&e=70c75d0f2b


  

Last weekend, the Young Leaguers held their virtual Earth Day challenge in honor of 

Earth Day that was on 4/22/2021. The Young Leaguers encouraged their members to 

take part in picking up trash in their communities and documenting their activities via 

photographs. All members were also encouraged to challenge their family and friends 

to participate as well. The hashtag that was created and used for the event was 

#trashfreepbc . The goal of the event was to keep our local communities clean and 

celebrate the Earth together.  

According to the National Geographic, the first Earth Day was celebrated in 1970, when 

a United States senator from Wisconsin organized a national demonstration to raise 

awareness about environmental issues. Rallies took place across the country and, by 

the end of the year, the U.S. government had created the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 

We would like to thank all those that participated in this event. A special thank you to 

the following: Rachelle Wechsler, Angela Cruz, Jill Abbey, Nick Green, Penny Butler-

Schillinger, Ashley Cacicedo, Reed Surdovel, Jeff Abbey, Rebecca Freeman, Melanie 



 

Tolchin, Charity Lewis, Kevin Baker, Molly Daly, Bryce Pierce, Alexandria Ayala, Paige 

Drake, and Darlene Kostrub. 

 
 

 

A Taste of the League  

by Darlene Kostrub 

 

CIRCLE THIS DATE ON YOUR CALENDAR….MAY 15 

Our Spring Taste of the League Orientation will be held online Saturday, May 15, 10:30-

11:30 a.m.  All newer members who have not attended an orientation, as well as non-

members interested in the League, are invited to attend.  To register, click: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUldOutqjMpE9M4OWZHlK6_K0oP06ih3ILs 

  

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUldOutqjMpE9M4OWZHlK6_K0oP06ih3ILs


 

Hot Topic 
by Events Committee 

  

Register 

 

 
 

Florida Senate braces for elections overhaul. But what 
are the major changes? 

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=5df6751935&e=70c75d0f2b
https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=2f041bf980&e=70c75d0f2b


 

 

by Lawrence Mower 

  

Read More 

 

 
 

 

FL Legislators are Making it Harder to Vote 

by Voting Rights Coalition  

  

The 2021 Legislative Session ended April 30.  Voting Rights was a hot topic.  What 

legislature passed?  Where do our voting rights stand?  Come to the Voting Rights 

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=524e2f70b5&e=70c75d0f2b


 

Coalition meeting Thursday May 6, 2 pm on 

Zoom. https://aclu.zoom.us/j/87951140092?pwd=eVQrMFpiTzlCTWFjU3BTNEF6bEl

vQT09 

  

Former Florida State Senator Jeff Clemens will discuss voting rights legislation 

passed this session. 

Nancy Cohen           561 842 2499   nancyecohen1@icloud.com 

Kate Renchin            262 242 4144   kater0914@gmail.com      

 

  

 
 

 

Spotlight on the Environment  

by Events Committee 

https://aclu.zoom.us/j/87951140092?pwd=eVQrMFpiTzlCTWFjU3BTNEF6bElvQT09
https://aclu.zoom.us/j/87951140092?pwd=eVQrMFpiTzlCTWFjU3BTNEF6bElvQT09


  



  

Register Here 

 

 
 

 

Hispanic Outreach 

by Pam Maldonado  

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=8cf9c332ef&e=70c75d0f2b


  

Read More 

 

 
 

 

Member Spotlight - Brent Schillinger 

 

by Rebecca Freeman 

  

  

Brent Schillinger offers his expertise and knowledge to the League of Women Voters of 

Palm Beach County (LWVPBC).  He is an MD, FAAD at Dermatology Partners in Delray 

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=85d166f31f&e=70c75d0f2b
https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=e98458d682&e=70c75d0f2b


 

Beach.  He completed medical school and residency at Down State University in 

Brooklyn, New York, and became interested in dermatology during medical school 

rotations. He practices many aspects of dermatology such as disease, surgical, 

pathology-and cosmetic. 

Brent is co-chair and excellent addition to the LWVPBC healthcare committee, due to 

his medical expertise and wealth of knowledge. In this role, he hopes to make a 

difference by focusing on health care issues high on the priority list of LWVPBC.  He is 

able to provide unbiased credible information to members and others who may be 

uncertain on certain health care issues.  

Brent has held many roles with community health-based organizations.  He was past 

president of the Palm Beach County Medical Society and chair of the opioid task 

force.  In addition, served on the medical ethics community at Palm Beach State 

College. 

In his free time, Brent enjoys taking painting lessons and participating in virtual 

conversations with the  League of Women Voters.  

Brent has two sons; one who works for Bloomberg Media and the other is an 

entrepreneur who has started a nonprofit organization for Darfur. 

  

 
 

 

Solar Co-op to Close May 31,2021 

 

by Diane Marks 



  

The Solar Co-op has been extended until May 31, 2021.  Anyone interested in 

investigating getting solar panels on their roof, should do it during the Solar Co-op in 

Palm Beach County. 

To allow new people to learn about PV Solar on the roof, Solar Co-ops and financing 

Solar conversion, An additional Information Meeting has been set up for May 13, 2021 at 

noon.  If you are at all interested, register for the Information Meeting.  If you want to 

receive lots of other information, sign up for the Co-op.  Both things are done at 

solarunitedneighbors.org. 

 

Link to register for Info 

Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6Xhs7dFpSiCxIH0RM5FjKw 

Link to join Solar Co op: 

https://coops.solarunitedneighbors.org/coops/palm-beach-county-solar-co-op/ 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6Xhs7dFpSiCxIH0RM5FjKw
https://coops.solarunitedneighbors.org/coops/palm-beach-county-solar-co-op/


 

  

 
 

 

State League Convention 
Interested in Being a Delegate? 

 

by Karen Wilkerson 

 

Florida League’s 38th Biennial State 
Convention 

 

Every two years our League of Women Voters of Florida holds a convention to elect the 

state board, adopt a budget, and identify focus issues for action. This year’s digital 

convention will be held on June 4 and June 5. 

If you are interested in serving as a delegate or alternate for this convention, please 

submit your name to Lori Dool atlori.lwvpbc@gmail.com no later than May 7, 2021. If 

you are chosen to be a delegate or alternate, you will receive a letter of confirmation 

from either Lori Dool or Karen Wilkerson who are coordinating our participation for this 

event. 

 

All chosen delegates and alternates MUST be able to attend the digital training session 

planned for Thursday, May 20, 2021 that is set for 6:30 p.m. as well as all the convention 

sessions.  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

LWVPBC Member Spotlight 

 

Click the image below to nominate a member to be featured in an 
upcoming newsletter. 

  

 
 

 

The Civics Education Committee presentation 
scheduled for May 7 is canceled.  

  

  

 
 

https://lwvpbc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be0f85ae43920ecd074b29819&id=827096719e&e=70c75d0f2b


 

Welcome New Members 

 

by Membership Committee 

  

 

PLEASE WELCOME THESE NEW MEMBERS TO OUR LEAGUE: 

Marion Bailey (Lake Worth);Shayna Koner (Boca Raton); Susy Diaz Piesco(West Palm 

Beach).  Contact information is available in the Member Directory at lwvpbc.org. 

  

 
 



  

 
 

 

NEWS EDITORIAL VOLUNTEERS 
Ashley Cacicedo, Managing Editor 

Annette Evans, Harvey Rosenfeld, Rita Wachs 
Emily Rosen, Rebecca Freeman, and Jalynsey Brown 

  
Please send your feedback or questions to News@lwvpbc.org 
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